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NCC to construct new nursing home in Trondheim for SEK 
258 million  
 
NCC Construction AS in Norway has concluded an agreement with the Municipality of 
Trondheim concerning the construction of a new nursing home. The order is worth 
about SEK 258 million and the project will be conducted in the form of a partnering 
project. 
 
Work will commence in May and the nursing home is scheduled for completion at the end of 
2007. The nursing home will be unique in that teaching, research and patient-treatment 
activities will all be located in the same premises.  
 
The building’s height will be the same as that of the planned new St. Olavs Hospital, which 
will be located right next to the nursing home. 
 
The project will be registered among orders during the first quarter of 2006. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Ulf Thorné, Press Relations Manager, NCC Group, +46 8 585 523 46, +46 70 214 77 27 
 
 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.info 
 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2004 sales of SEK 45 billion, with 22,000 employees.  


